
 
 
 
 
Monday 24th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 11 parents, 

 

You may be aware from media coverage that the National Education Union has declared further 
strike action, which will take place on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023.  

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government 
over teachers’ pay, and not because of any issues at our academy.  

As promised in my previous correspondence please see below brief information with regards to 
your son’s/daughter’s attendance on school site during the strike action on the 2 days mentioned 
above. 

I am now in a position to confirm that almost all Year 11 lessons will continue as normal on the 

above days. 

There will obviously be a small amount of disruption as a result of striking colleagues however we 

are anticipating keeping this to a minimum. 

Students should report to their tutor room by 8:50 on both days and lessons will continue as normal. 

Please note that there are also 3 sets of exams taking place for photography, textiles and MFL 

speaking exams. Year 11 students have already been informed with regards to the details of these 

exams 

Please note that students are expected to attend in full school uniform. 

There will be on site provision for lunch as normal for those students attending. Sodexo, our 
catering provider, has confirmed that there will lunch bags available for collection from the 
school site for those in receipt of free school meals.  

We have tried to minimise the effect of the strike action on Tear 11 students especially so close to 

their final exams. 

Can I thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

If you have any questions, please contact Julie Hughdie, Operations Manager, by phoning our main 

school telephone number 023 8044 8861, or by email Julie.hughdie@oasissholing.org 

Kind regards 

 
 
Martin Brown 
Principal 
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